MCCI Board Meeting

November 17, 2005

Present: Veronica Phaneuf, Barbara Stewart, Mik Muller, Mike Langneckt, Philippe Deguise, Kit Henry.

1. Treasurers Report: We have $ 25 to $ 28 in our account. There is a possibility of a refund from RIST Insurance. There is a large phone bill due. The rent has not yet been paid. We hope the John Sheldon concert will raise good revenue.

2. No report from the Montague Reporter.

3. RFP Update.

4. A mailing to Town Meeting members will be sent out tomorrow, November 18.

5. Barbara and Veronica will look into setting up a concession at the John Sheldon concert.

6. Board meetings are to be scheduled as in the past on the third Wednesday of each month.

7. New potential board members may attend the next meeting. Will we discuss sensitive official business publicly or in executive session?

